
 
 

 

 
March 13, 2020 
 
New London School Community, 
 
Today, Wisconsin Governor Tony Evers ordered the Department of Health Services to issue a 
mandated closure of all K-12 Wisconsin schools, public and private, as part of efforts to respond to and 
contain the spread of COVID-19. 
  
Note the School District of New London will be in session March 16th and 17th. Our official school 
closure for students will begin on March 18th through April 6th based on reasoning and direction from 
the Department of Health Services. 
  
Over the next several days, our District will continue to communicate with our school community about 
further resources available for students and families. I encourage parent guardians to make decisions 
based on facts and foster quality environments for our children. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Scott Bleck 
Superintendent 
School District of New London  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


